From: Loeff, Scott 
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 2:22 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Davis, Felicia; Burton, Mildred; Hopkins, Marlene
Subject: FW: 100546364 7300 W Lunt Ave

One of our Employees Lisa Wong received flowers as a Thank you.

Since they cannot be returned at this point, we will accept them on behalf of the City and were placed in a Public area for viewing. A letter will be sent to them customer advise them of our no gift policy

